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Subject: Not happy with the plan

From: Lynn Baldwin  
Sent: Monday, June 30, 2025 9:27 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Not happy with the plan 

Dear Planning Commissioners, 

As an Ann Arbor resident, I'd like to express my displeasure with the newest version of the 
Comprehensive Plan. Everything I've seen seems to indicate that you plan to take public land and golf 
courses and make them available for development, which I am against. I also am by no means 
interested in having small houses, accessory dwelling units or apartments in my residential 
neighborhood. I've lived in Ann Arbor on and off for 20 years, and the city has lost SO MUCH of what used 
to make it unique in order to build high-rises and hotels. Now that the downtown is less desirable, it 
seems that the goal is to also make the neighborhoods - and the entire experience of living in the city - 
less desirable. It's all very disappointing. 

Thank you. 

Lynn Baldwin 
2716 Holyoke Lane, AA, 48103 


